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Attorneys Pen Article on What CPAs Should Know About New
Jersey’s Earned Wage Access
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In a bylined article published in NJCPA, Kathleen Caminiti and Sarah Wieselthier provide a

detailed description of New Jersey’s earned wage access (EWA), which is a way for employees to

access their wages almost immediately, and highlight what CPAs need to know about on-demand

pay. They cover specific wage and hour laws that must be followed, as well as tax considerations

that employers who implement EWA programs must keep in mind.

To read the article visit NJCPA.
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